
 
6th January 2017 

Welcome 
I would like to welcome Samuel Mustoo who has joined us at Kehelland Village School.  Samuel has 

joined us as a Pebble. 

Welcome Samuel! 
             

 

Thank you! 
A huge THANK YOU to all parents and children who so very kindly gave gifts of biscuits, chocolates 

and homemade goodies to all the staff at Christmas.  These were all very much enjoyed and 

thoroughly appreciated.  Thank you. 

 

Good News! 
I am very pleased to announce that we are 33rd on The Daily Telegraph’s list of the top 1000 Primary 

Schools in the country! 
 

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/education/2016/12/15/primary-league-tables-2016-top-1000-primary-schools/ 

 

Kindness 

 
Just before Christmas, Trethallun Hancock and his younger sister, Ynelha, went to the Children’s 

Ward at Treliske Hospital to donate presents to the children that were unfortunately in hospital 

over Christmas and also to the Nurses who cared for them.  What a thoughtful and kind thing to do. 

Well done Trethallun & Ynelha! 

 

http://www.telegraph.co.uk/education/2016/12/15/primary-league-tables-2016-top-1000-primary-schools/


Monies 
Parents find it useful to have an up to date list of costs for swimming, etc.  These are the up to date 

prices for the Spring Term. 

Swimming  £2.50 per week 

Friday Tuck Shop 20p per child 

School Dinners £2.30 per meal  

 

Monies can be sent in with your child in a clearly marked envelope or bag either weekly, 

half-termly or termly.  The exception being the Friday tuck money which the children normally bring 

with them each Friday.  All cheques should be made payable to Truro & Penwith Academy Trust.  

Thank you.  

Swimming 
The following groups will be swimming on Monday afternoons next term, at Carn Brea.  The first 

swimming session will be Monday 16th January 2017. 

      

                  Spring Term 2017 

                                                Enys 

                                             Towan 

        Summer Term 2017 

                                                                   Enys 

                                                                   Porth 

Please collect the children from Carn Brea Leisure Centre at 3.00pm.   
                                                                 Thank you. 

 

Second Hand Uniform 

 
Mrs Florence (Lilian’s Mum) would like to inform parents that she has quite a large selection of good 

quality second-hand uniform available to purchase.  If you wish to purchase any items or would like to 

know what is available, please contact Mrs Florence, either in the playground or by ringing: 

07976 114537 

 

Up, Up and Away! 

 
This term’s topic is Up, Up and Away!  This  a broad topic covering a diverse range of flight related 

themes such as flying creatures – real and imaginary, the invention of flying machines, space travel 

etc.  The School Topic Day will be on Wednesday 18th January and children will be invited to come 

into school dressed as anything related to our flight topic, for instance, wearing some wings, a 

spaceman, pilot, superhero etc.  

 



Coats & Warm Clothing 

 
As winter is now upon us and the weather has turned significantly colder, it is most important that all 

children have a warm coat to wear when outside in the playground at break and lunchtimes.  It would 

also be a good idea for children to have a warm hat and gloves for when the weather is particularly 

cold.  Thank you. 

 

Diary Dates 

Jan  18 Topic Day 

Feb  08 Governor’s Meeting – 5.00pm 

13-17 Half Term  

Mar  31 End of Spring Term – 1.15pm 

Apr  18 Beginning of Summer Term -8.45am 

 

                  

  

Geoff Smith 

 


